
 

 
 

 
 

TOWN OF PORT MCNEILL 
 

PHASE 3 – SLOPE STABILIZATION PROJECT 
 

September 14, 2023 
 
Dear Residents of Beach Drive, 
Subject: Temporary Road Closure – Tuesday September 19th 2AM – 8AM 
 
We would like to inform you of an upcoming road closure on Beach Drive that is necessary to facilitate 
essential work related to the Phase 3 Slope Stabilization project that is currently underway. Please be 
assured that we are taking measures to minimize any inconvenience during this period. 
 

Road Closure: Tuesday September 19th 2AM – 8AM 
 

The closure of Beach Drive is required to complete essential work related to the Slope Stabilization 
project that is currently underway. We understand the importance of maintaining access to your homes, 
and we have implemented the following measures to ensure minimal disruption: 
 
 Single Lane Traffic: As soon as possible Beach Drive will be reopened to local traffic.  
 Construction crew will always be onsite.  If required crew will permit single lane traffic for Beach 
 Drive residents only to allow entry and exit of the area safely. 
 
 Emergency Vehicle Access: Emergency services will always have access during this road closure. 
 In the event of an emergency, crew will ensure safe access for emergency vehicles. 
 
 Noise/Lighting: Construction crews will make every effort to minimize noise and reduce onsite 
 lighting  during construction hours.   
 
We kindly request your cooperation during this temporary road closure. While we understand that this 
may cause some inconvenience, it is essential for the completion of safety improvements that will 
benefit the community. 
 
If you have any specific concerns or restrictions, please contact us at beachdrive@portmcneill.ca so that 
we can discuss and address them accordingly. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Town of Port McNeill 
Public Works Department 
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